
From: Franck Chiron   

Sent: Sunday, February 6, 2022 1:45 PM 

To: Sen. Mike Shower  

Subject: Covid-19 Discrimination Bill  

 

BILL HISTORY/ACTION FOR LEGISLATURE 

• HEARINGFeb 08 Tuesday 3:30 PM (S)STATE AFFAIRS at BUTROVICH 205 TELECONFERENCED 

• TITLE"An Act relating to COVID-19 immunization rights; and relating to objection to the 

administration of a COVID-19 vaccine." 

Dear representative, 

 

Although , I live out of state , I support this bill and willing to share my experience as a frontline worker.  

I understand that with good intentions my Hospital promoted a badge buddy program that gave certain 

privileges  

to those vaxxed so as to promote vaccination. I felt so discriminated as a lot of my coworkers walked 

around with this badge given the privilege to not wearing a shield . I sat in a classroom with my full 

shield and mask on while others didn’t have them feeling like a second class citizen. I endured the 

beginnings of Covid and even with the use of full PPE gear did not prevent me from getting the virus. I 

was treated as a hero but then treated as a second class citizen later. I’m sure citizens in your state are 

sharing similar stories. 

Please, heed to the voices of those who were mistreated during this pandemic and support this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Franck Chiron 

Sent from my iPad 


